
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 m 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY  

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 10th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you to those who joined us this week for the sessions on statutory testing for 
years 2 and 6 and times table testing for year 4.  Each presentation was emailed out to 
parents/carers and they will be available on the website next week. 

Visits in school 

This week we have had two visits by the Local Authority; the first was with Lisa Karalius 
who was looking specifically at phonics and checking how well we are progressing with 
our new phonics scheme ‘Little Wandle’.  She was really impressed on how well the 
children were absorbing all the phonetical sounds and how well they are progressing.  A 
big thank you to all the EYFS and KS1 staff who are working hard with this new way of 
working. 

Today we have had our Leading and Learning partner Debbie Allen in from the Local 
Authority for her termly visit.  The focus of the visit was once again phonics and 
reading.  It was so lovely to talk through all the areas we have developed since 
September, including developing reading sessions twice a day where the children read 
to themselves and then are read to by their class teacher, revamping our book areas in 
each classroom, developing how vocabulary is taught to the children and introducing 
Little Wandle to name but a few.  I am so proud of the children and how well they are 
focusing in their learning and trying so hard with their reading.  Reading is a skill that 
unlocks the world of education.  Our next challenge to the children is to see how many 
different words they can read and there will be prizes for different levels. 

Attendance 

This week our Education and Inclusion officer Kevin Gard has been in school checking 
attendance.  At the moment our current attendance is 89.6% across the school – I know 
we can do better than this and whilst we don’t want children in school if they are ill, 
attendance does make such a difference to your child’s learning, so please consider if 
they are well enough to come to school if they are a little under the weather.  From this 
week we will be including the percentage of attendance of each class from the previous 
week in our newsletter for your information.  The class who has the best attendance 
will earn dojos.  

Mother’s Day Celebrations – Friday 17th March 

We are so excited for our Mothering Sunday celebrations in school on Friday 17th 
March, we’ve got some lovely activities planned and we are also having a special 
Sharing Worship which will be led by St Mary’s church.  We do need an idea of numbers 
so please can you let the office know if you’d like to attend by Monday 13th March. 

Red Nose Day – Friday 17th March 

The Mini Governors have some put together some fabulous events to raise money for 
Comic Relief next Friday, you can see what they have planned further down in this 
newsletter.  Thank you to the Mini Governors for their hard work! 

Parent/carer sessions 

It is great to see lots of parents/carers already signed up for the parent sessions.  You 
can sign up at the office for these, please do come along as it gives you a great insight 
onto how your child is learning and how you can help them at home.  I am always so 
impressed with the feedback from these sessions from both teachers and 
parents/carers. 

Have a lovely weekend and remember my door is always open. 

Mrs Gilbert. 

Mon 13th March 

KS1 Gymnastics Fun Club 

KS2 Football Fun Club 

Tues 14th March  

Choir Fun Club 

KS1 & KS2 Cookery Fun Club 

Thurs 16th March 

KS1 & KS2 DT Fun Club 

KS2 Drama Fun Club 

Fri 17th March 

Red Nose Day – wear red to school 

Mothering Sunday celebrations – 

1:15pm onwards 

Tues 28th March 

Parent/carer sessions – 2:45 – 5pm 

Tues 28th March 

Parent/carer sessions – 2:45 – 5pm 

Fri 31st March 

KS2 Easter Service at St Marys 

church – 1pm 

Mon 3rd – Fri 14th April  

Easter Holidays 

Mon 1st May  

Bank Holiday Monday 

Mon 8th May 

King’s Coronation Bank Holiday 

Tues 9th – Fri 12th May 

KS2 SATS week 

Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June 

May half term 

Thurs 20th – Fri 21st July  

Development days 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY 

Bible Reflection 

Ecclesiastes 3:1 

There is a time for everything, 

and a season for every activity 

under the heavens. 

 



 

 

Monday   Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
                                                           

Main Cheese & Tomato 
Pizza 

Sausage & Mash Roast Gammon Lasagne Fish Fingers & 
Chips 

Alternative 
option 

Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

Quorn Nuggets 
Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

Dessert Flapjack & Fruit 
Slices 

Orange 
Shortbread & 

Fruit Slices 

Jelly Shortbread Chocolate 
Crispy Crackle 

Bar 

 

 

 

Class Attendance 

St Lucia 88.7% 

Maldives 89.4% 

Cuba 91.7% 

New Zealand 93.2% 

Malta 85.4% 

Galapagos 99.2% 

Iceland 92.3% 

Jamaica 90.4% 

Hawaii 74.4% 

 

 

 

Mothering Sunday Celebrations – Friday 17th 

March from 1:15pm 
Join us for a fun session with your children in classrooms 

followed by a Sharing Worship led by St Mary’s church. 

Please put your name down at the office, we are looking 

forward to celebrating with you! 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu – week commencing Monday 13th March 2023 

Attendance – 27/02/23 – 03/03/23  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK AT BRADING… 

Iceland 

This week in Iceland class, we have started 

our new English learning journey using the 

text driver The Unforgotten Coat. We have a 

tour of the school from Mrs Gilbert, who gave 

us some amazing facts about Brading! In 

maths we are continuing multiplying 

decimals. We have started to plan an 

experiment (what material would make the 

best cup warmer) in science. Finally, in 

geography we have been learning about an 

urban area of the UK, Liverpool.  

Malta 

This week in Malta class we have worked 

really hard on creating a recount as part of 

our English learning journey. We have used 

our text driver 'This is London' to imagine we 

were in London for the Queen's Jubilee. On 

Monday, we continued looking at different 

countries as part of our topic and recognised 

the difference between human and physical 

geography.  

Maldives 

We really enjoyed World Book day, the children talked about 
their favourite character and why they had chosen to dress up 

as them.  We then drew ourselves in character and made 
bookmarks. 

Noah wanted to show everybody his blue card from Fun Factory 
football.  Well done Noah!! 

We have had a busy week learning about plants and how to 
distinguish between garden and wild plants.  In English we have 
been using our colourful semantic sentence builders to help us 

write about things that have happened in the past in 
preparation for our writing outcome of a diary entry next week. 

In maths the children have been using their knowledge of 
subtraction and applying to numbers up to 20. 

 

St Lucia 

This week we have been learning about 

minibeasts! We had a go at making a 

minibeast out of clay and went on a 

minibeast hunt, the children took a clipboard 

and ticked off the minibeasts they found 

under wood and searching through the 

leaves! 

Galapagos 

In Galapagos class this week we have been looking at different 

types of poems. We then made up group poems about what was in 

the bottom of a stationary draw (including a worthless World book 

day token from 2016!). We described the items by putting 

alliteration and similes in to improve them. We then went on to 

write poems describing animals without actually saying which 

animal it was. Our partner had to work out what the answer was.  

Jamaica 

In English, we wrote a letter from Frederick to Emily about if he 

wants to come to a certain event that we chose.  In maths, we 

learnt about ration and proportion of objects such as nuts or cars.  

In topic, we were learning about exports and imports.  In French, 

we learnt how to say there is, there are and there is not. 

By Voranc & Daniel E 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

THIS WEEK AT BRADING… 

Antigua 

This week in Early Years we have been exploring minibeasts. 
We listened to bug related stories, sang minibeast songs, and 
explored bugs on the tuff tray using magnifying glasses. The 

children went on a bug hunt outside and we made minibeasts in 
the art area too. 

 

Cuba 

In Cuba class this week we have been 

exploring lots of different things in maths. We 

have all been very busy completing lots of 

activities inside and outside and learning lots 

of new things. We have all worked very hard! 

 

Hawaii 

This week Hawaii class have been exploring our senses.  We made different noises using seeds and letters.  We 

also used mats and balls to explore touch.  Some of the children have been thinking about the different clothes 

that we would wear in different seasons.  They have been looking out for the signs of spring and were excited 

to see some shoots coming out of the soil 

New Zealand 

Year two has been researching animals in 

preparation for writing a non-chronological 

report next week. In maths, we have finished 

learning about money and next week we will 

move on to multiplication and division. In 

science, we went on a learning walk and 

investigated microhabitats. We surveyed 

minibeasts and found and created 

pictograms. We participated in a workshop as 

part of PSHE. 



Mini Governors 
Red Nose Day, which is next Friday, is being celebrated at our 

school by having a joke competition, art gallery and wear red 

all day. 

For the joke competition you will have to have the best joke 

you can think of, to win in your class and possibly make it to 

the final in Collective Worship.  If you win you will win a 

prize! 

Next, for the art gallery you can make a piece of art or take a 

picture that has to be funny (not dangerous!).  This will be a 

competition as well, if you win you will win a prize. 

Finally, you can wear red all day if you wish to.  This will not 

be a competition. 

If your child wishes to take part in any of these events they 

will have to bring in a small donation.  This will all be taking 

place on Friday 17th March. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Mini Governors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE BOARD 

Stamptastic is the fastest way to 

name your kids belongings. Step 

away from the ironing board and put 

that needle and thread 

away. Stamp instead 

with Stamptastic. Stamptastic’s 

magic ink withholds 50 washes on 

care labels without fading. 

Customise your Personalised Name 

Stamps 

online https://stamptastic.co.uk/coll

ections/named-

stamp/products/standard-name-

stamp. Don’t forget to use code 

PO36oDS to earn commission for 

Friends of Brading.   

https://stamptastic.co.uk/collections/named-stamp/products/standard-name-stamp
https://stamptastic.co.uk/collections/named-stamp/products/standard-name-stamp
https://stamptastic.co.uk/collections/named-stamp/products/standard-name-stamp
https://stamptastic.co.uk/collections/named-stamp/products/standard-name-stamp


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE BOARD 



 


